TO: ALL TRACKSTER DEALERS

SUBJECT: CAB HEATERS

It is our understanding that many of you using the all-weather canopy manufactured
by the Panorama Plastics of Vancouver, Washington, are also using a cab heater.

The heater being designed to use engine compartment air to heat the cab areacould
prove extremely dangerous in the event of even the slightest leak in the engine
exhaust system. Should this happen, it could be very dangerous, even fatal, to the

operator and passengers.

For the protection of your customers, your own protection as well as that of OMC,
we strongly recommend that you remove any of these heaters you have installed.
If you have sold cabswith heaters and the customers have made their own installation,
we further recommend that you contact these customers and advise them accordingly .

Sincerely,
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